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UPDATING OF COVID-19 VACCINATION CARDS 

 

It has been observed that the Vaccination Cards of a number of persons read “Incomplete 

or Partial Vaccination” when examined at the airports even though the required 

vaccinations were completed. Thankfully, all those who called from the airport had the 

corrections effected online and resent to them. So far, no one has missed a journey on 

account of this. 

 

In order to ensure that the status reflected on the card is correct, individuals are hereby 

advised to check their cards by taking pictures of the card with a smartphone and click on 

the link that appears. Persons whose cards show “Incomplete or Partial Vaccination” 

wrongly are to send the following pictures by WhatsApp to 08034262729 (Mr. Moradeyo) 

for correction: 

 

1. Front page 

2. Inner pages 

3. Back page 

4. The white sticker on the lower right corner of the card in front as a full picture 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 

 


